Dear Scottish Rite Bodies,

I would like to thank you for being a large part of our 2017 World Elite Pageant. Our pageant was a huge success thanks to generous people like you that partnered with us to make it such a success. You played a large role in making our World Elite Pageant an unforgettable experience for newcomers and many returning contestants. Since the age of 12, I have been involved in every aspect of pageantry-from competing to directing. Tamara is the best director I have ever worked with, and the WE pageant experience is one that most find themselves returning to year after year because it is so well done. Thanks to businesses and people like you, it is made possible for WE to have a wonderful pageant experience every year. Thank you so much for your role in making this year so special for me.

Sincerely,

Mandy Lassiter Sweeney

Mrs. World Elite Woman 2017